

Speenhamland School

Executive Headteacher: Dr C Wilson Associate Headteacher: Mrs J Lewry

Address: Pelican Lane, Newbury, RG14 1NU

Tel: 01635 41077

Email: office@speenhamland.newburyacademytrust.org

Friday 5th May 2023

Dear parents/carers

The Coronation Celebrations!

Pupils at Speenhamland have been very busy preparing for the Royal Coronation at the weekend. We participated in a local community project to create a School Charter, which represented the views of our pupils – no staff were allowed to input! This impressive scroll, created by our School Council, is on display in the Corn Exchange for all to see.

In addition to this, children from Speenhamland were also involved in decorating the Corn Exchange with lovely bunting. Again, this is on display until Wednesday 10th May for everyone to see. The display features bunting both outside and inside the building.

Next Friday, we will be holding our own special celebrations with a whole school lunch party and a coronation gift from our FOSS.

Wishing everyone a happy Coronation weekend.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Julie Lewry Headteacher













